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What a fabulous afternoon with Gardening Experts Jim Buttress, Andrew Babicz and Steven Edney on 
21st April.  Our Gardeners' Questions were excellent and helpfully answered by the panel. Jim has very 
kindly offered to host another "Gardeners Questions" next year, probably in the early Autumn, so please 
come along and join us.

Our next event is our Wineman's Bluff on Saturday 12th May.  Do you think you know your wines  or do 
you just like to sample them?  Whichever group you fall into, come along and see if you can spot who 
amongst our 3 "experts" is the bluffer and who is telling the truth.   We can promise you a most 
entertaining evening. The tasting will amount to about a glass of wine to drink, if worried about driving the
B16 stops near the church hall.  Let me know if you cannot make up a team and we'll see if we can join you 
with another team.

Wineman's Bluff
Saturday 12th May, 7.30-10.30pm
St Luke's Church Hall, Westmount Road, Eltham, SE9 1XQ
Join us for our light-hearted “Call my Bluff” style wine quiz.  Compete against our 3 “experts”!
Who is telling the truth and who is the bluffer? You don't need to be a wine connoisseur, just come along 
and have fun.
You will have a taster of all the wines our panel are talking about (equates to about a glass overall).
Teams 6/8, bring your own food. Tea/coffee in the interval. Individual tickets £10, table £60 (max 8 
people).

Bring and Buy Plant Sale, Sunday 10th June 2018, 2-4pm
11 Colepits Wood Road, SE9 2QJ.
Enjoy a cream tea and stroll around the garden. Bric-a-brac stall in the front. Book stall. All plant 
donations very welcome. Entrance 50p - just turn up.

And to look forward to ......
I'll Remember, Sunday 24th June, 2.30 and 7.00pm, Bob Hope Theatre, Wythfield Road, Eltham SE9 
5TG. A concert in aid of Cancer Research UK on behalf of the Sidcup Ladies Luncheon Club. Tickets £10 from 
the Bob Hope Theatre.
Wurlitzer Showcase & Concert, Tuesday 17th July, 2-4pm, Addington Road, West Wickham. A rare 
chance to view a private collection of Wurlitzers and Cinema Organs and listen to a recital. £10 a ticket, 
includes tea and biscuits.
Quiz and Carvery, Wednesday 3rd October, 6-10.30pm, White Hart, Eltham. The White Hart pub in 
Eltham has again very kindly offered to provide a quiz for us, the last one was great fun and very good value at 
only £10 which included a carvery meal.
Quiz at St Thomas More, Friday 9th November, 7.30-10.30pm Our regular quiz at St Thomas More 
Secondary School in Footscray Road. £6 pp, teams 6-8.
Tickets for all events from Lesley 020 8850 5901 or info@cancerresearchuk-greenwich.co.uk
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